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With the increasing level of crime in our country, it is 
no longer safe to drive around without being aware of 
one’s surroundings.

 It is always important to be aware of the cars which 
are driving behind you, especially if the same car 
follows you for a long time. It will be worth it, if you 
can accelerate or slow down the car in order to be able 
to assess if the car behind you will match your driving 
behaviour and speed. Here are a few points which 
you should be aware of to prevent smash and grab 
incidents and hijackings:

•	 Plan your routes so as not to use the same one 
every day.

•	 Know where the nearest police station is located 
and have the police telephone number on speed 
dial in your cell phone contacts list.

•	 Be aware of suspicious vehicles following or 
people lurking near your gate and if there are do 
not stop at your destination, phone the Police.

•	 Be alert on approaching and stopping at 
intersections and always leave sufficient space to 
the vehicle in front in case you need to evade an 
attack.

•	 Be aware of and do not stop at obstructions in the 
road

•	 Never exit the vehicle with the engine running, 
especially when you are opening the gate at your 
house

•	 If you suspect you are being followed, drive to the 
nearest police station

•	 When driving always place you handbag and 
other valuables in the car boot or under your seat 
driving. Do not leave them on the seat or in view.

•	 If you discover a puncture shortly after starting 
your car be aware that this is very possibly a ploy 
to get you to stop and rob you so select carefully 
where you are going to stop.

Welcome
....to this edition of the Guard-Alert Gazette. Thank you for all the positive feedback and 
constructive advice. This edition of Guard-Alert Gazette focuses on crime and some of the 
products offered by Guard-Alert Electronics. Read on....
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Home and Garden Expo

Guard-Alert security took part in this year’s edition of the Home and Garden Expo which was held towards the 
end of March at the Exhibition Park. 

This was a good opportunity to market various products and services which the company offers, and it gave 
visitors to the stand ample opportunity to ask specific questions about the products on display. Some of the 
products and services showcased during the expo were the Panic Alarm Special for $375 with free installation, 
vehicle tracking, IP surveillance cameras, gate intercoms and different types of CCTV alarms.

Feedback
 Contact us on guardalertpr@zol.co.zw or call 04-754 291-6
 For more information, please go to our website: www.guardalert.co.zw 


